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In Oregon, which has been my home of choice for 50 years, there is nothing more 

precious to me than its wildlife and wild places - and am in full support of HB2977, 

toward providing a source of revenue of desperately needed funds for programs 

which deserve support if we are to be wise stewards of the wildlife and their habitats, 

which in my mind, are what makes Oregon one of the most unique and beautiful 

places in the world. It's up to everyone who lives or chooses to visit here, to help 

keep it that way. HB2977 - YES YES YES! 


